
 

 

 

Announcing JHAH Temporary Service 

Adjustments 

 
 

 On March 16, Johns Hopkins Aramco Healthcare (JHAH) 

announced temporary postponement of certain services 

such as elective surgical procedures, primary care 

appointments, and non-urgent speciality clinic 

appointments. Patients are encouraged to call and confirm 

service, by contacting 800-305-4444 during business hours. 
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